

SPIRIT OF LIBERTY FOUNDATION



November 18, 2024

Dr. Perry Mansfield Senta Clinic 3590 Camino Del Rio N. Suite 100 San Diego, CA. 92108

Sent via USPS and email

Dear Perry,

It was great speaking with you this morning and to share our mutual dedication to a strong and united Country.

Also, I'm so glad you were able to join us for dinner with the Naval Academy midshipmen last week!

I greatly appreciate your willingness to support the Spirit of Liberty Foundation. First and foremost, thank you—your support means so much to us. Second, I want to emphasize how critical your contribution is, especially this year. Perry, your generosity will directly help us to continue to "Make a Difference".

As I mentioned during our conversation, our mission is to honor and support America's Real Heroes ... our Armed forces, Veterans, First Responders, Victims of Natural Disasters, and the often-overlooked "Everyday Americans" who are the unbreakable backbone of our Nation. These are the individuals who make America great, and your donation will enable us to continue recognizing and assisting them.

Thank you again for your support. I've attached an overview of our Spirit of Liberty Foundation projects. Simply stated, please be as generous as you can be, as we need all the help we can get.

Warmly and God Bless America,

Richard H. Rovsek

Chairman

P.S. For your records our Tax ID# 13-3586119